Improve Beecher Falls Park

Greg Noyes, Sue Gosselin, Diana Rancourt, Frank Sawicki, Katie Sawicki and Ila Grace Sawicki met on June 20, 2017 at 6 pm to discuss improvements to park.

Notes:

Greg will talk to the Zoning Board regarding land that David Begin wanted to give the Town.

Frank Sawicki and family will look into playground equipment.

Diana will talk to Dennis Fuller about the Pioneer Trail.

Some discussion on solar lights, memorial bricks, gazebo, fencing, parking, flowers, more benches, Beecher Falls history plaque, green space, Christmas tree lights and maintenance in park.

With the new store opening, the park can be a good place to have coffee and eat.

Apartments – good place for tenants and children to use park.

Greg informed everyone that the electricity for the park will be turned back on.

Will ask for ideas in the next newsletter.